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Shirley Harris       February 2, 2021 
963 Boardwalk 
Kincardine, ON 
N2Z 0C2 
 
Dear Ms. Harris,  
 

RE: Styrofoam Recycling 
 
Your letter regarding Styrofoam Recycling was presented to Council at the 
February 1, 2021 meeting.   
 
The Township of Huron-Kinloss agrees the Styrofoam Recycling or also known 
as expanded polystyrene (EPS) is very important piece in continuing to increase 
our recycling program.   
 
The Director of Public Works has included an EPS recycling program for Huron-
Kinloss in his proposed 2021 budget which will be considered by Council at their 
budget meeting on February 26, 2021.  
 
Thank-you for reaching out and bringing forward support of an EPS recycling 
program for the Township of Huron-Kinloss.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Emily Dance, CMO 
Clerk 
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